
 

 
2 April 2024 

 
Line Marking Works Cycleway Upgrade - Carrington Rd, Marrickville  
 
Dear Residents and Businesses, 

Inner West Council will soon be investing $55,000 to upgrade the Carrington Road Cycleway 
at Intersections of Harriet Street, Schwebel Street, Ruby Street, Warren Street and Renwick 
Street, Marrickville. 

The project involves: 

• Installation of green painting at Intersections of Harriet Street, Schwebel Street, Ruby 
Street, Warren Street and Renwick Street, Marrickville, to provide continuity access and 
priority to cyclist at the intersections. 

• Installation of the relevant signs and line markings. 

The General Arrangement plan is available on Council’s website at 

https://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/develop/council-run-works-and-projects/park-
building-and-streetscape-projects 

 
Timing of work 
 

The works will commence the week of Monday 8 April 2024 and take approximately one 
week to complete (weather permitting).  

There will be daytime and nighttime works, 

• Day time work from Monday to Tuesday (8-9 April 2024) from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm. 
• Nighttime work from Wednesday to Friday (10-12 April 2024) from 7:00 pm - 5:00 am. 

There will be minimum noise during these hours. 
Reducing construction impacts 
Traffic Control will be used to maintain traffic, pedestrian and cyclists flow around the site. 

 
Access to properties and commercial premises will be maintained, however please note 
that some of the car parking spaces near the works will be closed to the public during 
construction. Please avoid parking next to or near the works in progress. 

Enquiries  
Council’s contractor:  Ally Civil – Dany Estephan 

https://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/develop/council-run-works-and-projects/park-building-and-streetscape-projects
https://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/develop/council-run-works-and-projects/park-building-and-streetscape-projects


 

    0416 294 702  

Council officer:   Snezana Bakovic, Project Manager,  

    9335 2228 

snezana.bakovic@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete this important work. 
 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Predrag Gudelj  
Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
Inner West Council 
 


